
 

St. Anne’s Catholic High School for Girls 
 

Careers Programme - Student Feedback 2023 

 

As a student of St. Anne’s, we value your suggestions on what opportunities and 
activities you would find a valuable edition to our careers programme. 

 
You can find the current careers provision for your year group under the ‘Our Careers 
Programme’ tab. 

 
You can use this link to make your suggestions for your year group: 

https://forms.office.com/e/WHpMt05VXU 
 

A sample of a student feedback questionnaire on Careers related activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
In response to this questionnaire, more careers related opportunities were posted on 
teams, enabling students to apply for opportunities that they were interested in. This 

was followed up with the questionnaire below to KS4 to give us an overview of how 
effective this provision was.  
 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/WHpMt05VXU


Work Experience was the most requested activity and we have now put in place a 
work shadowing day for Year 10 starting in the Summer term 2022. This will be run 

annually during the Summer term. This will then follow with work shadowing day for 
year 12 this year (2023). 

 
We will carry out student questionnaires twice a year to gain feedback on our careers 

provision. This will be used to plan our careers programme for the following year. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


